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UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT EXTENDS GRAB AND GO 
FOOD PROGRAM FOR UPPER DARBY AREA FAMILIES 

 
Upper Darby High School provides free meals for Upper Darby School District area families  at 

nine (9) sites throughout the Upper Darby School District area 
 
Based on feedback from their school community, the Upper Darby School District has extended 
its Grab and Go  times to pick up grab-and-go meals outside our buildings.  The new times will 
be 9:30 - 11:00 a.m. Monday through Friday.  The elementary school pick-up locations will 
remain the same as per the attached Food Preparation and Delivery Response Plan: Bywood, 
Stonehurst Hills, Charles Kelly, Highland Park, Garrettford, Hillcrest, Primos, Westbrook Park , 
and Aronimink Elementary School.  Find below pertinent information regarding the program. 
  
Who are these meals for? 
The meals are for ANY child, school-aged or younger, who lives in the Upper Darby community. 
  
Are all meals free? 
Yes, all breakfast and lunch meals are free. 
 
Who may pick up the meals? 
Any child or family member may pick up meals.  Students are not required to be with their 
parents. 
  
Do I need to bring my child’s school ID? 
No identification is needed to pick up meals. 
  
Do food service employees follow food safety guidelines? 
Yes, all food service employees follow the strictest public health guidelines as outlined by the 
Governor and CDC.  All employees wear masks and gloves and practice social distancing to the 
fullest extent possible when handing out meals. 
  
Are crossing guards available to help my children get to the school safely? 
Yes, crossing guards are located at each major intersection from 9:15 - 11:15 a.m. each day. 
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